

# Lowrie Primary F growing together supporting each other

The Lowrie PTA serves students, parents, and staff and acts with the purpose of celebrating our commonality and diversity, while strengthening and bringing together Lowrie families, staff, and the Wilsonville community



Dec. 3 - 20

Families Read Together Dec. 13, 6:00 - 7:30pm

**Book Fair** 

Dec. 10 - Dec. 13

No School Dec. 21 - Jan. 4

Next PTA Meeting: Jan. 23, 6:00pm

### **Lowrie Family Snow Ball and Silent** Auction - January 25th, 2013

Time: 6:00 - 7:30pm at Lowrie Primary Who: The Whole Family (families are encouraged to dress "fancy!")

This is a family friendly event. There will be a dance, auction, book exchange and even a photo booth!

We are excited to present a fun-filled night for you! This event is still in need of some TLC from you!

We need volunteers to help with:

- Decoration set up
- Tables and chairs set up
- Auction items organization
- Registration and auction desks
- Auction check out
- "Dance Leader" to help with the Macarena, Electric Slide, etc.
- Announcer during event
- Clean up

A flyer with donation receipt and envelope went home with all students last week. Please consider volunteering and/ or donating items to help out our school.

Contact Carrie Keith, VP for Fundraising if you have any questions or want to get involved:

lowrie.vp.fundraising@gmail.com



Thank you to everyone who supported our Red Robin Night! We made \$321.00 for our school! This exceeded our expectations!

The Giving Tree is located in the Main Office - Families are encouraged to take a tag from the Giving Tree and purchase a gift for a Wilsonville neighbor in need. Purchase the item and then place it under the tree. Please do not wrap the gift.



# Your Classroom Could Win a EARN CASH FOR OUR SCHOOL Pizza Party!

Students are encouraged to bring box tops to their classroom. There is a box in each class and students can deposit box tops until February 15th. The pizza party will take place in March. Each box top brings .10¢ to the school.

### Safety For Our Children

Lowrie Primary School parent Jim Fitch has formed a Safes Routes to School Committee. Students cross to school at three main cross walk areas, two of which are roundabouts on the busy Barber Street. The number one priority is to keep kids safe in these high traffic areas but we hope to accomplish two other important goals as well: promotion of health walking or wheeling to school and bringing the community together. He is recruiting parents and local community members to become crossing guard volunteers in the mornings and afternoons. The Lowrie Primary PTA includes community outreach in our mission statement. This opportunity is another chance for community members to come together for the safety of our children. For more information con-С



The Giving Tree

Photo credit: Carrie Keith

# We need you! 5th Grade Cele-

bration Committee—We need you to join our 5th Grade Celebration Committee! We want a wonderful 5th grade send off. Please consider joining this FUN committee! Contact Shelby McQueen at 503.427.0610 or 209.596.1692.



Stay Connected on Facebook! /LowriePrimaryPTA